
 

 

 

 

 Heading 1 

 

 

 

DALLAS  AND ASHLEY 

BROWN 

Contact 
678.386.7339 

 

Dallas@browns2africa.com 
 

 www.Browns2africa.com 
 

Field Mailing Address:      
BP 16 Zagtouli Burkina Faso  

Sending Church 

Victory Baptist Church 

152 Clark Mccullers Dr, 

Loganville GA 30052 

www.victorybaptist.church 

 

Mission Board 

Vision Baptist 

Missions 

PO Box 442          

Alpharetta GA 30009 

www.visionmissions.com 

 

   

CCChhhuuurrrccchhh   PPPlllaaannntttiiinnnggg   MMMiiissssssiiiooonnnaaarrriiieeesss   iiinnn   

BBBuuurrrkkkiiinnnaaa   FFFaaasssooo   WWWeeesssttt   AAAfffrrriiicccaaa   
 

February Prayer Letter 

Drilling a new well:  

 

 Harouna got saved:   

 

Ministry at Nabitaga 2: 

      

Prayer requests: 

-Pray for the growth of the Church in Zagtouli  

- Pray for me and Ashley as we continue to work on the 

languages 

-Pray for Harouna as he begins his new Christian walk 

-Pray for our Safety  

-Pray for the Ministry at Nabitaga 2, and that the visitors will 

stay faithful 

 

This month I had the opportunity to assist in drilling a new 

well in a very needy area right next to one of Missionary 

Keith Shumaker's church plants.  We went down around 

210 feet and hit a good amount of water.  This new well 

will not only help the people of the area have clean water 

nearby, but it will be an incredible opportunity for the 

church be a light in the community as they share the gospel 

with all who come. 

This week while out inviting people in the neighborhood 

to church, I was approached by this man, Harouna, and he 

asked how he could be saved.  We spent over an hour 

talking about the gospel and he insisted on getting it 

settled right then and there.  He was very excited to be on 

his way to heaven.  He came to church Sunday and is 

eager to grow in his faith. 

This month we also had a soccer tournament in the 

Village of Nabitaga 2, we wanted to use this to draw in 

some young people and try to grow the youth ministry.  

We were very pleased to have over 100 in attendance.  

We preached the gospel and several came forward to 

learn more about how they can be saved.  We hope to 

see the fruit of the special day in the months to come.   
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